
 

 
 
 

 
Getting ready for bargaining at 

Calvary John James 
 
Dear Member, 

 
HSU Bargaining Officer Lauren Hutchins will be at Calvary John James next Monday 19 
August at 12pm to talk about the negotiations and what’s happening across Calvary. 
 
Click here to take the HSU members survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CJJ2019 
 
Your Calvary John James Agreement is up for negotiation and management have 
indicated they are nearly ready to commence bargaining. 
 
So it’s time to have your say about the changes you want to see with your wages and 
conditions at Calvary John James. Click here to tell us what you want to see.  
 
Your responses will be used to develop our Log of Claims going into bargaining. 
 
If you know someone who isn’t an HSU member, forward them this newsletter to let them 
know that HSU members are getting ready to bargain. If they want to see changes at CJJ 
it’s time they join with you at www.hsu.asn.au/join. We are stronger together. 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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